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Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing to urge you to support increased funding for public transit in Oregon.  I 

am a college student and rely on using public transit to go to/from school in 

downtown Portland.  I also depend on the bus service and MAX train in going to other 

places where I wanted to go.  I honestly do not know what I will do if public transit 

service is cut from our community. 

 

Please prioritize increased funding for public transit in the transportation package to 

ensure the continuity of Oregon's public transit systems in serving our community 

effectively. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Marie Keena 

 

Portland, OR resident 


